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Sounds Star Moments  

Where has this term gone?  

On Monday, we waved goodbye to 
Diamond class who went off to see 

the sea singing the 

Mark Sheriden special 
“Oh I do like to be beside the 
seaside!” They had an 
incredible time and even came 
face-to-face with some seals 

and star fish! Wow! 

 

The long wait was finally 
over on Tuesday when the 
Year 6 SATs results were 
returned! A HUGE, 
MASSIVE, COLLOSAL WELL 
DONE to them all, as they have worked 

their (ever growing) socks off 

this year and have totally 
and utterly smashed it! WELL 
DONE GUYS! We are all so,  
so proud (Mrs Newton writes 

whilst sobbing with 

happiness!) 

 

On Thursday, we met our 
new starters again, but 
this time for a WHOLE day! They were 
amazing and certainly had lots of fun 
getting to know the school and the members 

of staff. We can’t wait for September! 
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Upcoming Events   

 Y6 Sleep Over—13.7.18 

 Reports out to parents—
16.7.18 

 PTA meeting—18.7.18  

 Team Day—19.7.18 

 Celebration assembly—23.7.18 

 Y6 Leavers assembly—

24.7.18 @ 9.15am 

 Break up for summer & 
Nantwich Show—25.7.18 

 Staff INSET day-3.9.18 

 School opens for children—
4.9.18 

 

Diamond 

Oliver R—Independence 

Charlie V—Resilience 

Jack—Curiosity 

Emerald 

Jacob—Independence 

George R—Independence 

Summer—Independence 

Isabel—Caring 

Elise—Independence 

Ruby  

Thomas F—Resilience 

Maisy—Independence 

Ben—Independence 

Sapphire 

Millie D—Team Work 

Myla—Independence 

Onyx 

Reece—Caring 

Whole of Onyx Class for Team Work at 

Primary College 
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At the end of the week, the school suddenly became 
very quiet with the Year 5 & 6 children heading off 
to South Cheshire College where they took part in 

the annual Primary College. Bricklaying, 
hairdressing, Civil Engineering, Ball room dancing—
you name it, they did it! A huge thank you to the 
parents who came along with us and to Mrs Allen 
and Mrs Coleman who kept them all safe and 

sound. 

 

Finally, tonight the Year 6’s have their leavers 
camp out in school (pictures to follow next 
week!). Fingers crossed that the rain holds 

off! A huge thank you 
to Mrs Ashley who has 
planned and arranged 

the whole event! We can’t wait! 

 

 

Fingers crossed for a lovely weekend! 

 

Mrs Newton and all the staff at Sound. 

 



Our Children are 

the Future 

Reception’s seaside trip to Rhyl 

Diamond class had a great time at 
the seaside and at the aquarium in 
Rhyl. The children looked around 
the aquarium and participated in a 

touch pool 
demonstration, 
including learning 
about starfish and 
crabs. They also watched the seal 
show. Diamond class then spent 
time on the beach having a lovely 
picnic lunch followed by an ice 
cream! 
Following 

the visit, they have been 
talking about the day and 
creating recounts of their 
visit. 

THANK YOU 
TO THE PTA FOR HELPING TO 
SUBSIDIZE THE COST OF THE BUS 
AND ICE CREAMS!  

Miss McNichol &  

Mrs Huntbach 
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 Y5/6 Primary College continued... 
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Reading books & Sports Kits 

If you have any school reading books or sports kits at  

home, please return these to school ASAP—we promise not  

to tell you off!  We are currently missing approximately £200 worth of 
our new sports kits….  

 

Book Bags 

Just a reminder for next year. As we are limited in cloakroom space in 
school, please make sure that your child does not bring in large bags for 
their PE kit or school bag. A small, drawstring bag is more than 
adequate for PE kits and all pupils must use the school, blue book bags 
for their school items. If you need a new one, please see Mrs Cotterell. 
These are priced at £5.50.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE kits 

This year, we have seen some school PE kits slipping into pupils bringing 
in their own clothes and even football kits! Please make sure your child is 
kitted out with the correct school uniform which consists of:- 

White T-shirt (plain or with school logo),  

Black shorts, 

Trainers or pumps. 

In winter, pupils will also need to bring in an  

outdoor kits consisting of: 

Fleece 

Black jogging bottoms/leggings. 
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End of Year sorting! 

We will be sending home all PE kits, books from  

last year (please bring a sturdy plastic bag so  

that you can carry these!), clothing (that you may  

not have seen for a term!), reading books for over  

the holidays etc on Friday 20th July.  

PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD INTO SCHOOL IN THE FINAL 
WEEK WITH THEIR BOOKBAGS OR ANY EQUIPMENT, AS THEY WILL 
NOT NEED THESE IN CLASS! Many thanks. 
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Celebration Assembly 

Please come along and help us to share our 
achievements and successes at our annual 
Celebration Assembly on Monday 23rd July at 

2pm. We will even find out which team has 
won the first ever, brand spanking new Team 

Trophy!  

 

 

Parental help for next year 

Calling all parents, friends, grandparents, next door 
neighbours...if you have even 30 minutes spare in 

your week we NEED your help! We are desperately in 
need of bodies to hear our children read as much 
as possible each week. Please let Mrs Cotterell know if you are 
interested and we will welcome you with open arms and a cup of 

tea! 

Equally, if you would like to volunteer in other ways, please let us 
know...there are a million and one jobs that we can find! Teamwork 

makes the dream work! 
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Nantwich Show 

As Nantwich show is an important community  

event for the people of Nantwich and surrounding  

areas, the Governors and staff would like to  

support this by encouraging any families who would like to take 
their children to do so if they wish. The event is unusually on a 
school day (the last day of term-Wednesday 25th July), however if 
you let Mrs Cotterell know that you will be attending the show, 

then we are allowed to authorise this absence.  

 
 

 

A BIG thank you from the 
PTFA and school to everyone 
contributing in any way-big 

and small– to the Summer Fair. 

Total amount raised= 

£ 1,994,29! 
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Important News 

Our School Lottery winner! 

And this weeks winner is……...drum roll 

please…….. 

Mr Banbury! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you’d like the chance of winning or just to 
get into training for the big winnings of the 
National Lottery, please join today! This is 
one way to help 
boost our 
funds…...without 

you we just couldn’t 
provide our children 
with the super 
environment and 
opportunities that 
we do. We need 

your support to 

survive... 
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